
Caring and Learning Together

Dear Parents/Guardians

YEAR 6 PORTHPEAN CAMP – Monday 20th June to Wednesday 22nd June 2022

As we emerge from COVID and the restrictions that this has brought we are excited to have

been able to book our Y6 camp for next June at Porthpean Outdoor Centre. Porthpean is a great

campsite, which overlooks Carlyon Bay, and is run by Cornwall Outdoors by fully qualified and

experienced instructors.

The camp will be a three day/two night residential and will include a range of activities such as

coasteering, kayaking, high ropes assault course, archery and climbing. The exact timetable of

events will be decided by the Porthpean Centre and ourselves at a later date but it does

promise to be a brilliant experience.

The cost of the camp this year will be £210. This will include transport, food, accommodation (in

camping pods) and activities. Children that are in receipt of pupil premium funding are entitled

to a 50% reduction in the cost of the camp. To secure a place for your child we need a £35

deposit which can be paid via ParentPay by 31st January 2022. The remaining balance can be

paid in 5 instalments of £35 through ParentPay or in smaller larger payments if desired.

This really is a fantastic opportunity for our children and we would hope that as many of our Y6

children can participate as possible.

Yours faithfully

Mr Hick

Headteacher. Mr David Hick
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